Full of sunshine and smiles

Fellow art lover,

You're the best! Thanks so much for coming to last weekend's Open Studio event, and thanks
to those of you who were there in spirit. | was honored, and many of my paintings were
honored to be carried off to new homes. Your support means a lot to me, more than you may
know :-)

After the big event, it was time to take a breather with 'my 3 men'. Work hard, play harder!

At the beach with my husband Ike and sons Skyler and Erik
With friends like you, and family like this, | feel like the luckiest gal in the world!

The week before Open Studios was a fundraising auction and gala for the Triton Museum of
Art. The gala is an annual event, but this year was super-special because it was the Triton's
50th anniversary. | donated a painting and attended the gala . .
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With Melissa McKenzie, writer for the Santa Clara Weekly, at the Triton Museum of Art
The painting | donated is over my right ear

(Photo by Ron Dell’Aquila, who gifted a beautiful photograph to the auction)

More 'life as an artist' photos here

Now I'm back glad to be back in the studio and making a bunch of commissioned paintings, as
well as preparing for upcoming exhibits at the Ritz-Carlton Lake Tahoe (summer-fall 2015),
Stanford Art Spaces (2016), and The New Museum (2017). If you'll be in Lake Tahoe this
summer, you can check out my work in person at the Ritz-Carlton, right outside the spa. Many
thanks to Slate Art Consulting for this opportunity.

We have just a few weeks left of spring . . . hope yours is full of sunshine and smiles!
Your friend,

Holly

Website
Latest painting - Ribbon-esques

Holly Van Hart, 20830 Boyce Lane, Saratoga, CA 95070


http://hollyvanhart.us7.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=b9d99246e171b121fde6bde38&id=9be092c558&e=[UNIQID]&c=60c4a9e1d4

You are receiving this because you signed up for my art news updates. Thank you for your support!
If you no longer wish to receive these emails, click unsubscribe

© 2015 Holly Van Hart, All rights reserved



